
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

May 31, 2014 

To the property owners adjacent to Angle Lake: 

Seattle Outboard Association is planning a boating regatta on Angle Lake on July 19th & 20th 2014. With 

the support of the community as well as the Angle Lake Shore Club and the Angle Lake Manor Club, the 

city of SeaTac appears to be willing to approve the necessary permits for the event. For the sake of 

safety, the East/West leg of the lake will be closed during the hours of the event. The Angle Lake Park 

will be open, and admission to the park is free. 

This letter is being sent out in advance of a community meeting scheduled for Thursday June 12th at 7pm 

at the YMCA located at 3595 S 188th St, SeaTac, WA 98188. Groups represented will be the Angle Lake 

Shore Club, Angle Lake Manor Club, and the Seattle Outboard Association to answer any questions you 

may have prior to the event. 

Seattle Outboard Association and our members are very excited to have the opportunity to compete on 

such a beautiful lake such as Angle Lake. We would also like to extend an invitation to an event Saturday 

June 7th at Silver Lake at 11405 Silver Lake Rd, Everett, WA 98208. Silver Lake is a lake very similar to 

Angle Lake, and racing starts at 11am and runs till 6pm. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

J.W. Myers, Race Director 
Jdub47R@Yahoo.com 


